| - SEP 2 8 1988

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 0-267/88-17

Public Service Company of Colorado
ATTN: Robert 0. Williams, Jr.
Vice President, Nuclear Operations
2420 W, 26th Avenue, Suite 15¢
Denver, Colorado 80211

Gentlemen:

This refers to our letter dated September 21, 1988, transmitting NRC Inspection
Report 5U-267/88-17 and the Notice of Violation. We noted that a printing
error occurred in the Notice of Violation at the bottom of page 2 regarding
Item D, "Radiation Area Posting 20.203" (267/8817-02). As a result of the
error, a portion of Item 0 was omitted in the Notice of Violation that we

sent to you. A complete Notice of Violatfon is enclosed.

If you have any guestions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
8810040260 880928 ) "
POR A S (B) - A. B. Beach
Priv
L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc w/enclosure:

Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
Manager, Nuclear Production Division
16805 WCR 19%

Platteville, Colorado 8065]

Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
P. Tomlinson, Manager, Quality
Assurance Division
(same address)
Colorado Radiation Control Program Director

Colorado Public Utilities Commission
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*DRP *RRI

*R. 0. Martin, RA *Section Chief (ORP/C)
Lisa Shea, RM/ALF *MIS System

*RPB~DRSS *RSTS Operator
*Project Engineer, DRP/C *RIV File

*W. Paulson, NRR Project Manager *DRS
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